Prepare for the opening of the STEM visit bookings on Sunday 13 December 2pm (AEDT) by filling in the below table with your STEM visit preferences.

There is a strict student capacity for all STEM visits so we would recommend writing down a first and second preference for each timeslot.

Please note Digital STEM visits do not require a booking to attend.

Please email programs@nysf.edu.au with any questions or concerns, the NYSF Programs team will monitor the bookings site for emergencies on Sunday 13

and will respond to non-emergent emails on Monday 14 December.

STEM VISIT — 1ST PREFERENCE

STEM VISIT — 2ND PREFERENCE

NAME OF THE VISIT:

AM

LOCATION:

Wednesday
13th Jan

NAME OF THE VISIT:

LOCATION:

Thursday
14th Jan

NAME OF THE VISIT:

LOCATION:

Friday
15th Jan

*STEM visits and visit content are subject to change

NAME OF THE VISIT:

LOCATION:

NAME OF THE VISIT:

LOCATION:

NAME OF THE VISIT:

LOCATION:
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